
 

Educating, empowering and challenging all students to become 
productive, global citizens through innovative approaches to learning.  

 
	
	
March 30, 2020 
 
Facilities Remain Closed until Wednesday, April 15th 
 
On Friday, Governor Andrew Cuomo announced that all New York State school facilities 
will remain closed until Wednesday, April 15.  The situation remains fluid, and we will 
continue to be vigilant in keeping our school community informed. The Binghamton 
City School District will continue to provide continuous learning and meals to its 
students throughout the period previously identified on the school calendar as Spring 
Recess, with the exception of the observed holiday. 
 
We appreciate your support of the health and safety of our community.  
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